
Winding Stair Resources, LLC 

210 Park Avenue, Suite 2820 

Oklahoma City. OK 73102 

	

(405) 948-1556 Office ..q? 	(405) 948-1048 Fax 

October 19, 2015 	 Via Certified Mail: 7015 0640 0006 9661 9268 

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY 
Attn. Stephanie Mitchell 
Department of Natural Resources 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

Re: 	Sag-Cal Project, Notice of Intent (N01) No. P-2014-004 
Financial Warranty Release Request (Amended)  

Ms. Mitchell: 

Pursuant to your letter dated October 13, 2015, please be advised that an error was made on the Financial Warranty Release 
application as to land ownership for the locations identified in File No. P-2014-004. The application should be amended as 
follows: 

The correct owner information for lands described in P-2014-004 is: 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
San Luis Valley Field Office 
Attn: Andrew Archuleta 
46525 Highway 114 
Saguache, CO 81149 
Telephone: 719-655-2547 

Please contact me with any questions 

Diane Stroud 
Winding Stair Resources, LLC 
210 Park Avenue, Suite 2820 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

EC: 	Andrew Archuleta, San Luis Valley Field Office 
Rebecca Morris, San Luis Valley Field Office 
Russ Means, DRMS Grand Junction 



COLORADO 
Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety 

Department of Natural Resources 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RECEIVED OCT 1 6 2015 

October 13, 2015 

Diane Stroud 
Winding Stair Resources, Inc 
210 Park Avenue, Suite 2820 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

RE: Sag-Cal Project, File No. P-2014-004, Receipt of Release Request SL-01 

Dear Ms. Stroud: 

On October 13, 2015, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request for 

release of reclamation responsibility for the Sag-Cal Project, which is located in Saguache County. 

According to our records, the Landowner is the BLM. In accordance with Rule 4.17.1(2) the Operator 
shall include the names, addresses and phone numbers of all owners of affected land. Please provide the 

Division with the correct information. You can provide the Division with this information by sending an 
amended letter stating the correct information via certified mail. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division's 
Grand Junction Field Office. 

Sincerely, 

I  

Stephanie Mitchell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
101 South 3rd, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: (970) 242-5025 
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